
Schedule 1 to the Minutes of the 
Development Permit Panel 
meeting held on Wednesday, 

_c_it,.y_c_le_rk __________ August 24, 2016. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jinhe Pan <jinhe.pan@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, 23 August 2016 11:32 PM 
CityCierk 

Re: oe 1 o- sal 'tl S "s '5 \ \J.J \\\\p.M.'> gp 

Subject: RE: Notice of Application For a Development Permit DP 10-521415 

Dear City Clerk's Office, 

We are the residents of 64 70 Sheridan road. We are writing in response to the development permit DP 10-
521415 at 6551 Williams Road. 

We would like to request that consideration be given to the height of the three pairs of two-storey duplexes. The 
proposed height of the two-storey buildings is equivalent to the three-storey buildings due to the design of very 
high roofs. This does not flow well with the adjacent houses, and significantly impacts the sun exposure to our 
property, including the back yard, front yard, and all south-facing windows of our house. Reducing the height of 
the roofs and increasing the setback to the north will reduce this problem and the privacy concerns. 

Thank you for your consideration! 

Best regards, 

Pan's family 
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